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05/06/25 

Y5-6 Summer Production 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are writing to confirm arrangements for the performances of ‘What a Knight’ by Year 5 and 6 on Tuesday 15th July and 

Thursday 17th July. As it is their final year, the main roles in this play have been allocated to Year 6. Year 5 play a vital role 

as they make up the chorus and dancers and just sound fabulous. We are thrilled to be able to perform to a live audience 

and we look forward to seeing your faces as the children light up the stage with their acting, dancing and singing. Of 

course, we apologise in advance for the terrible jokes. To order your tickets, please complete the slip below. We will 

initially limit tickets to 4 per family and attendance can be spilt over the 2 nights. If we are not at capacity, we will open up 

further availability.  

 

On Tuesday 15th, the performance will take place at 5pm. Children should therefore be collected from school and 

return to school at 4:30pm. If you are not watching this showing, please collect at 7pm 

On Thursday 17th, the performance will take place at 6:00pm. Children should be dropped at school promptly at 

5:30pm. If you are not watching this showing, please collect at 8pm 

 
There will be refreshments sold during the interval so please bring a little money with you. 

 
We would like to ask for your help in providing costumes for your child. Below and attached there is a list of suggested 
costumes to give you some ideas. Most of the costumes are very straight forward; however, if you do have any difficulty in 
putting a costume together, please do let us know as soon as possible so that we can try to help out. In addition, some 
children may need face paints for the performances. If you would prefer your child to not be face painted, then please let 
your class teacher know.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. It has been a real team effort to put the performance together 

and every child plays an important part. We hope that regular football training, dancing or other commitments can be 

missed to attend this annual event. Hopefully this will not be the case but if your child cannot attend a performance, please 

let a teacher know as soon as possible so that parts can be reallocated. 

 

Regards,  

KS2 Team 

 

Costume suggestions:  Year 6 children have been given told what to get and there is an attached sheet to guide them.  

Year 5 children are asked to wear dark trousers or leggings and red or white t-shirt.  

 

 

Name of child :______________________________ 

Number of tickets (maximum of 4 per family)  

 

Tuesday performance  

 

Thursday performance  
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